
Griffin, Tyler 

From: Dunn , Brandon 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, June 24, 2020 12:51 PM 
Griffin , Tyler 

Subject: FW: CPA2017-00002 Extension Request 
Attachments: Staff Response to Extension Request Dated 02-21-20.pdf 

Tyler, will you review and process an extension letter. Let me know if you have any questions. 

'8~ Z), Veu-m, Principal Planner 

Lee County Department of Community Development 
Planning Section 
bdunn@leegov.com 
239.533.8585 

From: Paula McMichael [mailto:PaulaMcMichael@hmeng.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 12:21 PM 
To: Dunn, Brandon 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] CPA2017-00002 Extension Request 

Good afternoon Brandon, 

We would like to request an extension for the above-referenced application. We would like to request 90 days. The 
reason is on-going coordination with neighboring properties and the challenge to the recently adopted mining 
amendments. 

Thank you, 

Paula N. C. McMichael, AICP 
Associate, Director of Planning 

HNI 
HOLE MONTES 

950 Encore Way 
Naples, FL 34110 
Main Line: {239) 254-2000 
Facsimile: (239) 254-2099 
paulamcmichael@hmeng.com 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are 
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure. 

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send 
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 
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